HOUSING AUTHORITY OF PENNS GROVE

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

      ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES

The Penns Grove Housing Authority is requesting proposals for Architectural and Engineering Design Services for renovation work associated with various improvements to our Public Housing Properties on as needed basis commencing July 1, 2025 and terminating June 30, 2026 from a duly qualified A/E firm.

The Authority will receive proposals at its office located at Penn Towers, 40 South Broad Street, Penns Grove, NJ up to 3:00 PM on June 3, 2025.

Interested parties should request proposal packages by contacting Catherina Rutland, Executive Director by phone at 856-299-0101 or by e-mail at crutland@pennsgroveha.org


